
 

 
 
 
 
Ref: JTI/Masks 
 
 
 
4th January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

Mask Wearing Update From Wednesday 5th January 
 
Before Christmas you will be aware that in line with the government guidance we  
re-introduced masks in school in all communal areas and whilst moving around the 
school.  
 
As you may have heard through the national press coverage these measures have 
now been extended. The updated guidance in secondary school settings now 
includes recommendations that; 
 
“face coverings should be worn in classrooms. This does not apply in 
situations where wearing a face covering would impact on the ability to take 
part in exercise or strenuous activity, for example in PE lessons.” 
 
All pupils are required to wear a mask unless they are exempt. Can you please 
ensure your son brings an appropriate face covering every day until the advice 
changes. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact postbox@tgbs.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr J Till 
Headteacher 
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